The Future is Coordination

Joint CPUC – LIOB Water Conservation Workshop 
Will Provide and Gather Valuable Information on Water and Related Energy Savings
· This document presents the Staff’s proposal for a Joint CPUC-LIOB Water Conservation Workshop.  Your comments and inputs regarding this workshop would be appreciated.  In addition to providing your comments at the LIOB meeting, you may also send them to Sean Wilson at smw@cpuc.ca.gov or call 415-703-1818.
· The workshop is tentatively set for the same day as the November LIOB meeting, with the Workshop being held in the morning (9 a.m. – 12 noon) and the LIOB meeting being held in the afternoon (1 p.m. – 5 p.m.).
· Purposes of Water Conservation Workshop: 
· Brief the LIOB and interested parties on water conservation programs instituted by both water and energy utilities and both private and public utilities, 
· Promote water conservation programs in accordance with the principles and objectives of the Commission’s Water Action Plan, and 
· Encourage coordination of water conservation efforts among various utilities.  
· Workshop will consist of two panels, each consisting of representatives from: a) A Regulated Water Utility, b) A Regulated Energy Utility, c) A Municipal Water Utility, and d) A Municipal Energy Utility:
· Panel I - Current Water Conservation Programs that Provide Direct & Indirect Water Savings. 

· Panel II - Coordinated Water Conservation Efforts - In The Past, Currently, And In The Future.   
· Each panel member will provide an overview of their utility’s programs.  
· Panel members will discuss the benefits and problems of programs as well as ideas for the future.
· Each panel member will also provide a written presentation.  
· At the end of each panel’s presentation, non-panel attendees will be given an opportunity to ask questions, offer suggestions and comments and/or discuss issues.
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